
 

ST NICHOLAS 
PARISH NEWS 

 
17th  & 18th June 2023 

 
Contact Numbers 
Fr. Richie Davern P.P.  087 2977500 
Fr. John O’Byrne   085 7491268 
Fr.Gerard O’Leary    087 9378685 
Salesian Sisters   061 348510 

 

Parish Office Opening Times  

Monday & Thursday  
9.30am -1.30pm 
for all church related queries. 

If you wish to book a mass, order a cert or leave 
in your offerings to support your parish, the parish 
office is located in St Nicholas Church (access 
through the Prayer Chapel) 
Email:  saintnicholasparishoffice@gmail.com 
Phone: 061-341300 

With Sympathy mass-cards, Christmas Mass & 
Bouquet cards are available from the Parish 
Office. 

Weekday Mass Times   
Monday to Wednesday 9.45am 
 St Munchin's College Chapel.   
 
Weekend Mass Times 
Sat 6pm, Sun 10.30am, St Nicholas’ Church 
Sun 12 noon ,  St Munchin’s College Chapel 
 
Parish Live Streaming of Masses 
Masses from St Nicholas Church can be viewed 
live via the parish webcam at the parish website 
www.saintnicholasparish.ie   
or 
https://www.churchservices.tv/limerickstnicholas 
You can download the free app from the App 
store and click on St Nicholas church in the 
Limerick section. 

 

 

Items For Newsletter 

We encourage local groups in 
the area to avail of the weekly 
newsletter to promote 
upcoming events.  

Please send details to 
saintnicholasparishoffice@gmail.com  
with NEWSLETTER in the heading 
 
PARISH FACEBOOK:   

www.facebook.com/Saintnicholasparish/ 

 

 

Parish Meditation Group 
There will be no parish meditation during June, 
July and August. We will return in September 
 
Prayer For The Sick  
Let us continue to pray for those who are ill at this 
time, those who are preparing for and awaiting 
results of tests and those in hospital. Lord Jesus, 
you are the true friend of all those who suffer 
anguish and pain in spirit, mind or body. Please 
share with them now the gift of your consoling 
love.  
 
Prayer For When I Can’t Receive Communion 
My Jesus, I believe that you are 
present in the Most Holy Sacrament. I 
love you above all things and desire to 
receive you in my soul. Since I cannot 
at this moment receive you 
sacramentally, come at least 
spiritually into my heart. I embrace 
you as if you were already there and 
unite myself wholly to you, never 
permit me to be separated from you. 
Amen 

 

 

St Vincent DE Paul collection is after masses on 
the first weekend each month 

St Nicholas Parish Pastoral Council 
meet on a monthly basis. If you 
would like to raise any items/ issues 
or suggestions at a meeting you can 
email them to: 
PPCStNicholas@gmail.com  

 

 
Held every 2nd and 4th weekend. 
Saturday at 5pm in St. Nicholas Church 
Sunday at 1pm in St. Munchins College 
Chapel.  

Contact the Parish Office for further details.  
 
Weekly Collection   
The total contribution for the week ending June 4th 
& week ending June 11th amounted to €1590 
We greatly appreciate the support of all who 
continue to contribute to our church collection. 
 

We offer our sympathies to the family and loved 
ones of the recently deceased 

Christine Murphy  R.I.P. 
Trevor Brewer  R.I.P. 

 
Mass Bookings 
St Nicholas Church 

Saturday 6.00pm 
Sunday 10.30am 

Maureen Creamer  (1st Anniv) 
Pro Populo 

 
St Munchins Collecge Chapel 

Sunday 12noon Pro Populo 

https://www.churchservices.tv/limerickstnicholas
http://www.facebook.com/Saintnicholasparish/


OPPORTUNITY IN YOUTH MINISTRY 
LEADERSHIP 
 
The Diocese of Lancaster Youth Service are 
looking for a Senior Programme Leader to 
lead retreats and other programmes in their 
youth retreat centre, Castlerigg Manor, in the 
English Lake District. Castlerigg Manor is an 
innovative project which focuses on leading 
their volunteers into a closer relationship with 
God and in working with their volunteers to 
lead programmes for thousands of young 
people each year. The post is residential with 
an excellent salary package. For more 
information email the director, Jack 
Regan director@castleriggmanor.co.uk or 
checkout castleriggmanor.com >> meet the 
team 
 

 
World Youth Day 2023 

31st July – 7th August 2023 
Pope Francis will travel to Portugal for World Youth 
Day in early August, which is held every two years. 
Millions of catholic youths from around the world 
will be attending this event. There will be a number 
of youths travelling from the Diocese of Limerick, 
but there are still a few places available.  If you are 
interested, contact the parish office for more 
details. 

 

 

Westbury – Tidy Towns Group 
Volunteers Needed 

 
If you are interested in getting involved and 
making improvements to our community area, 
or for more information, contact  

Pat 086-3295165 
 
Approx 1 hour commitment per week 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:director@castleriggmanor.co.uk
http://castleriggmanor.com/

